' Bord Memorandum
Pleanala ABP-318540-23

‘

To: Stephen Kay, ADP

From: Lauren Murphy, Executive Officer

Re: 10-year planning permission for the proposed Open Cycle Gas Turbine
(OCGT) power plant fuelled by Hydrotreated Vegetable Oil (HVO) and
associated site works at Tarbert Island, Tarbert, Co. Kerry.

Date: 19/12/2023

\

An application in relation to the above-mentioned development was submitted to the

Board under section 37E of the Planning and development Act, 2000 as amended.

The application relates to development for the purposes of an activity requiring a

licence from the EPA.

A copy of the application has been forwarded by the applicant to the EPA and the
Health and Safety Authority.

In his regard the Board is also required to consult with the HSA and the EPA. A lefter
has been issued to the Health and Safety Authority seeking their comments on the
application. A letter to the EPA has also been prepared and is attached to the cover

of the file for inspector’s input.
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